
From: Eddie Beecher
To: Vincent Marchione
Subject: FW: Proposed Ordinance Amendment
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2019 11:48:07 AM

 
 

From: Steve Hudson <Steve.Hudson@copbfl.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 5, 2019 10:23 AM
To: Eddie Beecher <Eddie.Beecher@copbfl.com>
Subject: Re: Proposed Ordinance Amendment
 
Yes please move forward with these changes in the ordinance. 
Thanks 
Steve Hudson

Sent from Steve Hudson’s iPhone

On Oct 3, 2019, at 5:14 PM, Eddie Beecher <Eddie.Beecher@copbfl.com> wrote:

Steve,
In the interest of moving this along…  perhaps we can get this on the commission
agenda along with our contract.  This needs commission approval with ordinance etc.
You will recall that we need written confirmation from the union stating that you are in
agreement with these proposed change to the pension ordinance relating to the new
cancer law.
Thanks,
 

From: Eddie Beecher 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 1:00 PM
To: Steve Hudson <Steve.Hudson@copbfl.com>
Cc: Tracy Lyons <Tracy.Lyons@copbfl.com>
Subject: FW: Proposed Ordinance Amendment
 
Steve,
 
This is the email / proposed ordinance that we spoke about this morning.  The City
would like to have the union’s approval on this matter in order for us to move forward
with submitting the proposed change(s) to the City Commission for approval.
 
Thank you,
Ed
 

From: Debra Tocarchick <Debbie@pbpfrs.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:56 PM
To: Greg Harrison <Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com>
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Cc: Suzette Sibble <Suzette.Sibble@copbfl.com>; Mark Berman
<Mark.Berman@copbfl.com>; Tracy Lyons <Tracy.Lyons@copbfl.com>; Eddie Beecher
<Eddie.Beecher@copbfl.com>; Paul D. O'Connell <poconnell@wmpd.org>; Robert A.
Sugarman <sugarman@sugarmansusskind.com>; Pedro Herrera
<PHerrera@sugarmansusskind.com>; Jessica De la Torre
<Jess@sugarmansusskind.com>; Shelley Bartholomew
<Shelley.Bartholomew@copbfl.com>; Maureen Femia <Maureen@pbpfrs.org>
Subject: Proposed Ordinance Amendment
 
EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's
EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

 
Dear Mr. Harrison:
 
Please see the attached correspondence and proposed ordinance amendment for
review and submission to the City Commission for adoption.  Also attached is the
required actuarial impact statement.  Please let us know if you have any questions
during your review process.
 
Your assistance is appreciated.
 
Debra Tocarchick, CEBS, CPPT
Executive Director
Pompano Beach Police and Firefighters Retirement System
2335 E. Atlantic Boulevard, Suite 400
Pompano Beach, FL  33062
Telephone:  (954) 782-4161
Fax: (954) 782-5784
Debbie@pbpfrs.org
 
 
 

<Letter to City Mgr re Proposed Ordinance 2019-08-28.pdf>
<PO Re FF Cancer Bill Ordinance Amendment (Ch 2019-21) - Draft V3 ACTU
Equiv (Rev. 29July2019).pdf>
<2019-08-28 Actuarial Impact Statement.pdf>
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